

Mr. William Koelbel President Broward Custom Woodwork, Inc. 17520 SW 103 Place Archer, FL 32618

Dear Bill:

I would like to take this opportunity to express to you my sincere gratitude to you for the totally professional job you did in fabricating and installing the new lockers for our 1998 National Championship football team. Everyone and I mean everyone including staff, players, administration and visitors have been very generous about their praise for your product and workmanship.

Being in the Athletic facilities business for over twenty years and involved in athletics for more than 40 years I can honestly say that you are unmatched in professional workmanship and customer service. You are by far the best vendor I have done business with in my career. The "can do" attitude you display is one that you don't find everyday.

It was a pleasure doing business with you and I would not hesitate to refer you to anyone who may be in need of your services.

Thank you for a great job and I hope we may do business in the future.

Sincerely,

James T. Patulak Associate Athletic Director